
Ernie Viljoen                                                                                4 March 2021 
Sunningdale 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Red Gravel Construction once again for their great 
work. Over a period of a year, we have used Red Gravel Construction for a few projects at our new 
home, from a small renovation to paving around the property. We also had them extend our pergola 
and change quite a few electrical fittings inside our house. 
 
Every time we have made use of Red Gravel Constructions services, they have been prompt, neat 
and always a pleasure to work with. 
Nothing has ever been too much trouble for Red Gravel and their team. 
 
 
Once again thank you very much Red Gravel and Team. 
 
Ernie Viljoen and Family 
 
 
 


